[image: image1.png]Audiovisual Industry Promotioil

o}
MlFED e
nale
L

o filmitalia





Milan, February 26th, 2004
Dear Exhibitor,
in 2004, a year particularly rich in events and markets, we feel it is necessary to work ahead of time, in total partnership with all of you and with special attention to your specific needs: short and long term needs, for Mifed wishes to share with you its long term commitment. 
 

To that respect, as you shall see in the attached form, we have prepared a special 2004 participation package with discounts going up to 15%. We hope it well interprets your need to spend your money well. In the longer term, Mifed sees ahead and takes the opportunity to announce from now a 15% net discount also on 2005 tariffs for the exhibitors who shall continue to see Mifed as their marketplace.

 

We are also actively working on our visitors campaign for we wish to bring to Mifed your favourite buyers! 

Favourite because we wish you to select them and officially invite them with us.

 

If you wish to actively participate in the construction of a truly sellers tailor made market, don’t miss the opportunity and  let us know the buyers you feel would make the difference to your company. 

 

We will officially invite, as Mifed guests, the first 100 buyers before April 2004!
 

The opportunities are yours to take and it is only up to you to decide the extent to which they will benefit your company. The earlier the better

 

Paola Sarco and myself remain at your complete disposal to discuss your specific participation needs and are eager to receive your selected buyers list. 

With my best regards

 

Carole Dana

Sales Director

Mifed

 

 

cdana@fmi.it

Tel. +390248550363

Fax  +390248550420

Mobile +393351274778                             
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